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Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Joshua C, Year 1- Keira T, Year 2- Archie A, Year 3- Hollie Q, 
Year 4- Casey R, Year 5 – Jake W, Year 6- All Year 6 

This week’s ‘Reading Award’ winners are: 
Reception – Alexander H, Year 1- Kane S, Year 2- Summer R, Year 3- Corey H, 

Year 4- Kailah G, Year 5 –Emmie W 

This week’s ‘Values’ winners are: 
Nursery – Caden P, Reception – Dylan C, Year 1- Gracie-Lee A, Year 2- Isaac P,  

Year 3- Keelie D, Year 4- Dylan J, Year 5 – Lola A, Year 6- All Year 6 

Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Leo R & Abigail B (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’, ‘Reading and ‘Values’ Awards are invited to our assembly 

on Friday, 19th May 9.00am.  
If your child is absent when they are due to collect their award they will be given it at the next 

Celebration. Parents are welcome to attend. 
 

YEAR 6 SATS WEEK 
Well done to Year 6 who have worked so hard this week on their SATs tests. They have done 

themselves, you and us proud and we look forward to getting their results back in July. 

Water 
With summer fast approaching it’s important to keep the children hydrated with plain water – All 

Saints’ water bottles are available from the school office for £1 or any water bottle  
with a sports cap can be used.  

 

Disco 
Reception, Year 1 & 2 disco (4.00-5.15pm) is Tuesday, 16th May and a KS2 disco is Wednesday, 17th 
May for children in (4.00-5.30pm).  Entrance fee is £2 or £3 if they stay from 3.30pm and get changed 
into their disco gear. There will be refreshments on sale including hot dogs (50p), crisps (30p), drinks  

etc.  Please return the slip by Monday, 15th May. 
 

Clubs 
All clubs are cancelled next Tuesday and Wednesday as the discos are on. 

 

Nursery Stay & Play 
The next Nursery Stay & Play is next Wednesday, 17th May.  Morning session is 11.15-11.45am and 

3.00-3.30pm for afternoon session. Hope you can join us. 
 

Y6 London Trip – 18th-20th October 2017 

Don’t miss out! 
Please can you pay the £25 deposit? We need to confirm the numbers going with the travel company 

and can’t do this until the deposit has been paid. 
 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Trust’ 
 

“A gossip betrays a confidence, but a trustworthy person keeps a secret.” Proverbs 11:13 



  
 
   

Date Event Details 
16.5.17 Y4 Y5 Handball - Heat 2  

Rec, Y1 & 2 Disco 
Southlands, 3.30-5.15pm 
4.00-5.15pm 

17.5.17 Nursery Stay & Play 
Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Disco 

11.15am or 3.00pm 
4.00-5.30pm 

26.5.17 Finish for Half Term 3.30pm 

6.6.17 School re-opens  

7.6.17 New Reception Parent Meeting 6.00pm 

8.6.17 Closed for General Election  

13.6.17 Reception Class Assembly 2.45pm 

14.6.17 Class Group Photos  

16.6.17 Sports Day 10.00-12.00 

26.6.17 Nursery Sports Day 10.45-11.45am 

27.6.17 Year 1 Class Assembly 9.15am 

4.7.17 Year 2 Class Assembly 9.15am 

13.7.17 Year 6 Leavers Performance 7.00pm 

14.7.17 Nursery Graduation 2.30pm 

21.7.17 Closure for Summer 2.30pm 

4.9.17 School Re-Opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

Attendance 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The attendance percentage for the whole school 

w/e 27th April 2017 is 86.7%   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The winning classes are Year 1 & 6 with 93.3% 
 

E-Safety - Each week we will aim to share with you some useful websites that can help keep 
children safe when online. This week we are sharing:  
  

Safety Tools on Social Networks and other Online Services: Information and advice on the 
safety tools, age requirements and terms and conditions for a variety of online services popular 
with young people. www.saferinternet.org.uk/safety-tools 

Clubs for Summer 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, KS2 Athletics Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, KS2 Football Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Kwik Cricket Club, Y2/3 Challenge Club,    
Y2/3 Chatterbooks 

Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y2/3 Skittleball Club, Y4/5/6 Rounders Club, Y4/5 Challenge Club 
Friday – Homework 

Shin Pads must be worn for Football Clubs 
 

Kicks’ Chorley 
Wigan Athletic Community Trust or offering free football & sport for boys & girls aged between 
8 and 16.  The sessions will be every Friday 6.00-8.00pm at Buttermere Community Centre, 
Buttermere Avenue. 
For more information call Tom Drake on 01942 318090 or email t.drake@wiganathletic.com  

Y3 Go Ape Trip 
We forgot to include on the permission 
letter that you can pay for the trip in 
instalments. You just need to pay a £3.00 
deposit and then ensure the remaining 
£10 is paid before 30th June. 

Clara’s Fundraising Fun Day 
A local family are holding a Fun Day on the 
school field on Sunday, 4th June, 11.00am 
to 4.00pm. They are raising money for their 
daughter to get treatment in the USA. 


